## BC/YUKON COMMAND The Royal Canadian Legion

#503 – 17665 66A Ave, Surrey, BC V3S 2A7 Phone (1) 604-575-8840 Fax (1) 604-575-8820 info@legionbcyukon.ca or visit us at www.legionbcyukon.ca August 8, 2025

TO: All Branches

For Information of Members of Command Executive Council

FROM: Michelle Courtney, Executive Director, BC/Yukon Command

SUBJECT: Reminder: Calls to Host in 2026-2027

Memo 51.25

## Comrades,

Earlier this summer, two circulars went out asking Branches if they would be interested in hosting a playdown in 2026 and the next BC/Yukon Command Convention in 2027. Deadlines for offering to host are coming up, and we wanted to send the following reminders:

## Call to Host: 2026 Provincial Sports Playdowns

If your Branch is interested in hosting a playdown, please complete the Offer to Host form and email it to <a href="linda.candelaria@legionbcyukon.ca">linda.candelaria@legionbcyukon.ca</a> by Friday, September 19, 2025. Both the form and Circular 43.25 are attached.

## Call to Host: 2027 BC/Yukon Command Convention

If your Branch is considering hosting the 57<sup>th</sup> Convention, please complete the Expression of Interest form and email it to <u>info@legionbcyukon.ca</u> by Friday, October 10, 2025. Both the form and Circular 38.25 are attached.

If you have any questions, please contact the BC/Yukon Command office at (604) 575-8840 or email info@legionbcyukon.ca.

In comradeship,

Michelle